
Important Notice 
Regarding Gas Rates

Beginning November 1, 2018, customer 
bills will reflect a per therm charge 
associated with the monthly decoupling 
adjustment in connection with the 
Department of Public Utilities pricing 
structure mandate to promote energy 
efficiency.  Residential bills will reflect a 
rate of $0.0407 per therm; customer bills 
in 40 series rate classes will reflect a rate 
of $0.0304 per therm; and customer bills 
in the 50 series rate classes will reflect a 
rate of $0.0275 per therm.

In addition, beginning November 1, 2018, 
the Company’s cost of gas will increase 
from the currently effective $0.3116 
per therm to $0.3642 per therm. Last 
year’s peak season cost of gas price in 
November 2017 was $0.3102 per therm. If 
your bill contains any gas usage prior to 
November 1st, your cost of gas will reflect 
pricing from both periods. The cost of gas 
is a straight pass through cost on which 
Liberty Utilities makes no profit.

For more information regarding these 
adjustments, please visit our website at                  
www.libertyutilities.com.


